



Sandra Atlas Bass Campus Volunteer / Auxiliary Services

April 27, 2009

June Prisand Hannah Banana Foundation 353 East 72nd Street, 34A New York, NY 10021

Dear June,

I want to thank you and everyone from the Hannah Banana Foundation for donating over 200 therapeutic gift bags filled with word find books, markers, playing cards, coloring books and pens to cancer patients at North Shore University Hospital. Thank you also, for donating 50 small white boards. These white boards will be used for patients with head and neck issues. Joan Klocke, the Nurse Manger for one of our Oncology units said the patients were really enjoying the packets and bringing a smile to their faces.

The Hannah Banana Foundation was created out of love and it shows. Hannah Prisand will always be remembered in a way I am sure she would be proud.

June, thank you very much for choosing North Shore University Hospital as one of the hospitals receiving these very nice packages. Being a former employee of North Shore University Hospital we appreciated your allegiance.

On behalf of the patients of the hospital, we thank you very much for your generosity!

Sincerely, Applications of the second second

Susan Somerville Executive Director

Lisa Breiman Director, Volunteer Services